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Please vote no on HB 3392. Oregonians want fair and honest elections. Oregonians 

want campaign finance reform. This change is long overdue and the persistence of 

big money in politics is contributing to the woes are face continues to suffer from. 

Please vote NO on HB 3392. Thank you!  

 

Valdez G. Bravo, FACHE 

Lake Oswego, OR 

HD-38, SD-19 


